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We have secured a collection date for Bag2School of Tuesday 14th  March.


All clothing items are welcome in bin bags to be dropped at the Pre-School gate 
at School drop off. They will be collected, weighed and Pre-School will be given 
a cheque for the amount of donations we receive!


Please remember that if you use ‘easyfundraising’ when 
shopping online, the retailer donates money to Pre-
School; there are lots of retailers involved, so if you 
haven’t already, download the app and search: ‘St 
Matthew’s Pre-School Group, Warrington’ or follow the 

link below:


http://t.e.easyfundraising.org.uk/r/?id=h3d84770f,29144744,25950068&p1=stmpreschwarrington





You are all invited to the Christingle Extravaganza at St Matthews 
Church on Sunday 5th February at 3.30pm.


This will include making a Christingle as well as other crafts. There 
will also be a short service and refreshments available. 

 




We have booked our end of year photos in, so please pop the date in 
your diary…


Wednesday 14th June 2023. (If your child doesn’t normally attend on 
this day you may bring them in to get their photo taken). 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